
Ryan Wingfield, Judy Bartley  
Melinda Laird (E), Pat Gamberi  (PB), Jessica Carter (PB), 
Pat Tumminello  (Handicapped) 
Pat Ray, Jacque Eidt 
Paul Burns (H), Steve Nielsen (C), Susan Nielsen (C) 
Zoie Gibson and Family 
Mark Carter 
Altman Biggs 
Pat Gamberi 
 
Jay Gamberi, Gracie Gamberi 
Augusta Smith (E), Lynda Simonton (Choir/Handicapped),  
Marty Seibert (PB), Pam McCann (PB) 
Betty Lou Hicks, Brenda Decareaux 
Darren Cowart (H), Ginger Cowart (C), Billy Key Smith (C) 
Jordan Stubbs and Family 
Joey Gunning 
Kenny Decareaux, Mia Gamberi 
Ginger Cowart 

Lectors: 
Eucharistic Ministers:  
 
Greeters: 
Ushers: 
Gift Bearers: 
Cross Bearer: 
Servers: 
Mass Coordinator: 
 
 

Lectors: 
Eucharistic Ministers:  
 
Greeters: 
Ushers: 
Gift Bearers: 
Cross Bearer: 
Servers: 
Mass Coordinator: 

 
 
 
Saturday Vigil Mass 
August 4, 2018 
5:00 p.m. 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Mass 
August 5, 2018 
10:00 a.m. 
 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION                                                                                                                         
 Last Wednesday, the greatest pilgrimage in our tradition ended with the feast of Saint James at his shrine in 
Compostela, Spain. Every year, as many as a hundred thousand persons walk a portion of the medieval way of the pilgrim, 
earning the right to wear the scallop shell symbol of this journey of faith. In legend, this city on the northern coast of Spain 
is the final resting place of the apostle, and the full name of the cathedral is “Saint James of the Field of Stars.” There is a 
tradition that Saint James the Great preached there. 
 In the Roman Catholic tradition, the pilgrimage, like any procession, is a symbol, life’s journey distilled, a powerful sign 
of our journey toward a certain goal. The perils of the road, the support of companions, the contemplative slower pace of life, 
have the potential to transform and renew the pilgrims in ways that last a lifetime. Along the way, the distinctions between 
rich and poor fall away, and everyone shares humble rustic food and stops for the night in hostels or under the stars. After a 
long walk, the experience of entering through the great doors into the vast cathedral filled with incense, light, and song is a 
foretaste of heaven. The pilgrims often say that their whole lives are redirected toward that moment of entry into the heavenly 
Jerusalem. The most memorable feature of the cathedral is called the botofumeiro, an incense burner on pulleys and chains 
that sweeps through the cathedral in immense circles, swirling clouds of sweet-smelling incense around the vast nave. 
         —Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

ALTAR WORKERS                                        FLOWER GUILD                                                      CARPENTER’S CUP      
August 3:  Mary Lees Wilson                         August 4:  Freeman, Kaiser, Sanguinetti                  Will resume in Fall at Vigil Mass 

PARISH INCOME LAST WEEKEND              Weekly amount anticipated to meet budget        Amount received last weekend      
  WeeklyEnvelopes:                        $11,057.70                                            $10,211.00  (132)                 
   Loose Contributions:                                                       $326.93                                        $197.98 
   Children’s Contributions:                                                                                                                  $0.00  (0)        
 

Mississippi Catholic, 2018:     To date, 116 paid subscribers. 
Special Collections:   

AN AUTOMATIC EXTERNAL DEFIBRILATOR (AED) IS LOCATED IN THE BULLETIN ROOM ON THE  
ELEVATOR SIDE OF THE BASILICA.  USHERS AND MASS COORDINATORS ARE AWARE OF THE LOCATION. 

Budgeted weekly amount for 2018-2019 fiscal year is $11,096.16 ($577,000.00 for the year) 

 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 29, 2018 

 
The eyes of all look hopefully to you, 

and you give them their food in due season. 
�²  Psalm 145:15 



O’CONNOR FAMILY LIFE CENTER 

ST. MARY BASILICA BLOOD DRIVE 
THIS TUESDAY, JULY 31, 2018      12:30-6:00 P.M. 

SCHEDULE YOUR ONLINE BLOOD DONATION APPOINTMENT TODAY! 
www.unitedbloodservices.org  (Sponsor Code: stmarynatchez) 

You may also call Regina in the church office (601-445-5616)  
to schedule an appointment!  WALK-INS ARE WELCOME! 

All donors receive a $25 
Amazon Gift Card 
through points in the 
online rewards store! 

 



KEEP FIT AND HEALTHY 
JOIN ONE OF OUR CLASSES 
[Classes continue throughout the summer.] 

 

QiGONG / TAI-CHI CHUAN is taught every 
Wednesday 9:00-10:00 a.m. in the O’Connor Family 
Life Center.  Great for  seniors or anyone! We also have 
Tai-chi in a chair for those who want to take it easy! 
 

YOGA is offered every Tuesday at 6:00 p.m. in the 
O’Connor Family Life Center.  Babysitting available. 
 

LINE DANCING is offered every Monday morning  
10:00-11:00 at Assumption, Tuite Hall  (10 
Morgantown Road) Everyone is welcome! 

SUMMER REMINDERS We pray that 
parishioners have a safe, happy summer. We encourage 
families and children to attend Mass every Sunday whether at 
home in Natchez or away.  We also ask our parishioners who 
may be away from Natchez some weekends to remember to 
send in their regular donations to help our parish meet its 
weekly operating costs. 

DRIVERS NEEDED  
AT THE STEWPOT 

   Volunteers are needed for the meal 
delivery at the Natchez Community 
Stewpot.  Please consider volunteering 
one day a week. Meals are picked up at the Stewpot at 
10:45-11:00am and the routes take a little over an hour.  
Ideally, two people go together, so one can drive and the 
other get in and out with the meals.  A team of two can 
take a once-a-week route, or a group of four to eight can 
cover a once-a-week route on a rotating basis.       This is a much needed and very rewarding service.  
We currently have an opening on Thursday, but can be 
flexible if another day works better.  Please call or email 
Amanda Jeansonne (601 807 2654 or 
amandafj@bellsouth.net) for more information.  Thank 
you! 

THE SILENT SCREAM 
Harriet Beecher Stowe’s 1852 anti-
slavery novel helped ignite the 
abolitionist movement and highlight 
the evil of slavery. The movie "The 
Silent Scream" (now in DVD form) 
has a similar impact in relation to the 
evil of abortion. 
 

Ronald Reagan (who had been pro-choice in his young 
life) became strongly pro-life as a result of watching 
"The Silent Scream," a movie he considered so 
powerful and convicting that he screened it at the White 
House. Since then, many abortion advocates (including 
those working in abortion clinics) have changed their 
minds and become strong advocates for the pre-born as 
a result of watching this DVD. 
 

"When the lives of the unborn are snuffed out, they 
often feel pain, pain that is long and agonizing." 
President Ronald Reagan said at the National Religious 
Broadcasters Convention, January 1981. The modern 
technology of real-time ultrasound now reveals the 
actual responses of a 12-week old fetus to being 
aborted. As the unborn child attempts to escape the 
abortionists suction curette, her motions can be seen to 
become desperately agitated and her heart rate doubles. 
Her mouth opens as if to scream, but no sound can be 
heard.  
Her scream does not have to remain silent, however-----
not if you will become her voice. 

�² Pro-Life Articles and Quotes for Church Bulletins 

SYMPATHY 
 

We extend our sympathy to the family and 
friends of �5�R�E�H�U�W���³�%�R�E�E�\�´���%�D�U�U�H�W�� who died 
on July 20, 2018. 
 

We extend our sympathy to Kathy Graning, 
Sissy Graning Dicks, Ward Graning, Jane Graning 
Weems, Tom Graning, Margaret Graning Beesley and all 
family members on the death of their father �$�O�D�Q���³�$�O�´��
Ward Graning, Jr. of Jackson on July 22, 2018. 
 

We extend our sympathy to Allen and Melinda Laird and 
family on the death of Allen’s grandmother Edith Laird 
on July 25, 2018. 
 

May bless these families in their time of grief, and may 
he grant Bobby, Al and Edith eternal rest and peace. 
 

WELCOME 
We welcome into our faith family through 
infant baptism this Sunday, July 29, 2018, at St. 
Mary Basilica  Landry Kathleen Gaude, 
daughter of Blasé and Kakki Gaude. 
 

May God bless Landry as she continues to 
grow in her Catholic faith, and may He bless her parents, 
her grandparents, and her godparents Charlie Grantham 
and Tracey Gaude. 

STAND FIRM 
 In time of desolation one should never make a change, 
but stand firm in the resolutions and decisions that guided 
one the day before the desolation. —St. Ignatius of Loyola 

mailto:amandafj@bellsouth.net


PRAYERS FOR MILITARY  
and LAW ENFORCEMENT 

We pray for those listed below who serve in 
the military or in law enforcement at this time,  
especially any of those who are serving in 
Iraq or in other dangerous areas of the world.  

Contact the church office at 601-445-5616 to have names 
added.  
 

Bob Loyed Lively 
Russell Fleet 
Palmer Taylor 
Sarah Foggo 
Michael Stevens 
Ashley Bennett 
Kyle Aldrich  
Tyler Wheeler 

Bruck Krafft 
Josh Jackson 
Matthew Voss 
Xander Miller 
Priester Byrne 
Mike Chapman 
Ben Hewitt 
Travis Patten 
Josh Gamberi 

Matt Bounds 
Richard Walcott 
Russ Williams 
Brandan Bordelon 
Christopher  
     Shaidnagle 
Marcus Estes 
Aaron Moore 
Matthew Henderson 

The following friends and members of 
our parish need our prayers.  Please add 
these names to your prayer list. Contact 
the church office 601-445-5616 to have 
names added to the prayer list.  Names 
will be removed after four weeks. 
 

Jennifer Daste     
   Crowder 
Lynda Doughty 
Carolyn E. Myers 
Elsie Evans 
Christine LeBlanc 
************* 
Judy Clements 
Ann Thompson 
Brian Warren 
Lance Gaude 
Mary Warren 
Mary Gunning 
Clarene Guercio 
Bernice Martello 
Markia Sullivan 
Suellen Barnett 
Tommy O’Beirne 
Ben Butler 
Sissy Eidt Browning 
Loveta Byrne 
Katie Sims  
Wanda Mulvihill 
Judy Germany 
Ruth Powers 
Sonny Sanguinetti 

Henry J. Barnett 
Logan Byrne 
Angeline Gibson 
Cathy Helmrich 
Mary Brasher 
Johnnie and David   
   Galer 
Lewis Vance  
Karen and Larry     
   Gardner 
Fr. Antoine Lynch 
Charlene Rushing 
Philip Callahan 
Louis Dallalio 
Russ Simonton 
Lisa Screeton 
Jimmy McGraw 
Ramsey Family 
Beverly Hall 
Clint and  
   Elizabeth Smith 
Mary and Jack  
   Brasher 
Diana Schilling 
Paul Vaughan 
*************** 
Anne Giadrosich 
Dinah Ricks 
Daniel Miller 
Virginia Whitehead 
Donnie Verucchi 
Mary Faggione 

Bobby McLean 
Phillip Mardis 
Roxie Miller 
Audley and Lorna  
     Case 
Leona Uzzetta 
Joe Eidt 
Speedy Wilson 
Father O’Connor 
Willie Rymer 
Diane Golden 
Gwen McCalip 
Bob McWilliams 
Lana Dawn Roach 
Susan Howard  
    Smith 
David Pitchford 
************** 
Dennis McDaniel 
Tara Byrne 
Murphy Erin 
Myers 
Barbara Burke 
Paisley Mardis 
Rolland Golden 
Edna Rose Bellan 
Dennis Christian 
Connie Louviere 
Aaron Hunter 
Cole Doughty 
Ricky Wilcox 

WEEKLY CHURCH HAPPENINGS  

�x�� Adult Sunday School -Sunday studies have 
resumed! Join us at 8:15 in the FLC conference room. 
Over the next several weeks we will be doing a 
number of stand alone topics and lectures  before 
beginning Bishop Barron’s new series, The Mass. The 
start date for that study will be determined when the 
study guide materials become available.  

 

I hope everyone has enjoyed their summer travels! I 
am looking forward to these upcoming studies and to 
seeing you all again!   
 

New comers are always welcome!! If you have 
questions or comments, please, call or text Karen 
Verucchi at (601) 870-5388.  
 

�x�� Adoration of Blessed Sacrament 
 Come to a quiet place where you can be with Jesus 

every Monday following Mass, from 8:30 am-5:30 
pm in St. Mary Basilica.   

 During Eucharistic Adoration hours, someone 
must be in Church at all times.  The Blessed 
Sacrament can never be left unattended for any 
amount of time! When you enter church, please 
sign on the blue sheet that you are there and how 
long you intend to stay.   Please consider committing 
to an hour with Jesus in Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament on Monday.  

 

SAVE THE DATE:  SEPTEMBER 22, 2018 
FLC 6th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

Our parish will celebrate the 6th anniversary of the  dedication of the 
O’Connor Family Life Center on Saturday, September 22, 2018.  The guest 
speaker for this occasion is Dr. Tom Neal.  This program is scheduled from 
9:00 am-4:00 pm. Please mark your calendars! 

HEALING HANDS  and  
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY   

If you knit, crochet, tat, quilt, do 
needlework, the St. Mary Healing Hands and/
or the Prayer Shawl Ministry would like you to join them 
next Sunday, August 5, 2018, from 2:00-4:00 pm in 
the Family Life Center. Bring your latest project and 
a snack to share.  Relax with friends and enjoy the 
healing power of handwork.   

https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=A0SO81JqcOlW6h8AG4RXNyoA;_ylu=X3oDMTByNWU4cGh1BGNvbG8DZ3ExBHBvcwMxBHZ0aWQDBHNlYwNzYw--?p=free+knitting+clip+art+images&back=https%3A%2F%2Fsearch.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%3Fp%3Dfree%2Bknitting%2Bclip%2Bart%2Bimag


5th SUNDAY ROSARY  
Every 5th Sunday, the Knights of Columbus pray the 
rosary to Blessed Mother.  Please join the Knights of 
Columbus in praying the Rosary this Sunday, July 29, 
in the KC Hall (corner of State and S. Union) at 5:30 
p.m. Everyone is welcome. 

PARISHIONERS ENJOY PERFORMANCE  
BY CHILDREN’S CHOIR CAMP PARTICIPANTS 

�)�L�I�W�H�H�Q���R�I���R�X�U���S�D�U�L�V�K���\�R�X�W�K���S�D�U�W�L�F�L�S�D�W�H�G���L�Q���W�K�H���6�W�����0�D�U�\���&�D�Q�W�D�W�H�����&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�¶�V���&�K�R�L�U���&�D�P�S���W�K�H���Z�H�H�N���R�I���-�X�O�\������-20, 2018. 
To the delight of the parishioners, the camp participants, directed by St. Mary Music Director Lisa Screeton, performed 
several musical selections before the 5:00 pm Vigil Mass on Saturday, July 21.  

�6�\�G�Q�H�\���(�L�G�W���S�H�U�I�R�U�P�V���Z�L�W�K���W�K�H���&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�¶�V���&�K�R�L�U���L�Q���D���P�X�V�L�F�D�O��
selection from The Sound of Music.  

The children also served as cantors for various parts 
of the Mass.  Above, William and Sidney Maier sing 
the Gospel Acclamation. 



 

Children's Liturgy of the Word 
(CLW), offered during the 
10:00 a.m. Sunday Mass, will 
resume on August 12, 2018.   
The age requirement for 
children to attend CLW has 
been modified—only children 

PreK 3 through 2nd grade.   

Please contact Ashley Anderson or call the church office 
for more information.   

ADVERTISING NEEDED FOR  BULLETIN and MISSALETTE  
We appreciate those who advertise in our bulletin and in our Pray Together missalette.  Your advertising helps 
to reduce the cost that our parish has to pay for the printing of the weekend bulletin and for the issues of the 
missalette. 

To advertise your business, call:    
Pray Together Missalette 1-800-635-0622  or  Bulletin 1-800-438-8931. 

ACH / MONTHLY DRAFT 

   Make your life simpler by having your church contribution drafted.  St. Mary offers a once per month ACH draft.  You 
no longer need to write weekly or monthly checks or use your offertory envelopes.   
   Please call Mary Flowers at the St. Mary church office (601-445-5616) or email her at tmaryfinance@cableone.net to 
set up this service. 

Staples Food Drive Next Weekend, August 4 and 5  
During the first weekend of every month, our parish collects staple food items to help feed the elderly needy in 
the local area.  A box will be placed in the vestibule of the church and by the elevator for all food donations.  If 
you prefer, you may use the specially marked envelopes that are in the pews this week to make monetary 
donations.  Please drop all cash/check donations in the collection basket or bring by the church office.  Make all 
checks payable to St. Mary Basilica, 107 South Union St., Natchez, MS 39120.   
 

Your help is greatly needed.  We thank the loyal St. Mary parishioners who have donated food and money for this 
worthy project each month.  The prepared boxes of food are distributed to the elderly 
throughout the month by Catholic Charities.  PLEASE DONATE. 
 

Standard Staples Box Items: We are currently in critical need of powdered milk, 
canned fruit, and rice.  Other items are grits, oatmeal, flour, sugar, corn meal, dried 
beans, jelly vegetable oil, macaroni and cheese, canned meat, canned vegetables, and 
peanut butter.                 

WILL YOU INVITE SOMEONE? 
“COME AND SEE” is specifically designed to answer 
general questions and offer an overall insight into the 
Catholic faith.  The date is THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 
2018, at 6:00 p.m. in St. Mary Basilica. 
 

Practicing Catholics, returning Catholiccs, or those who are 
merely curious about Catholicism are encouraged to take 
advantage of this event.  Plan to come and bring friends, 
anyone who may be interested, and bring your questions, 
too! 
 

If you neeed additional information, please call Donna 
Martello at the church office 601-445-5616. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
We extend our congratulations to 
Justin and Melissa Johnson on the 
birth of their son Oliver Glen Johnson 
on July 23, 2018.  He weighed 7 
pounds, 4 ounces and was 18.5 inches long.  
He is welcomed home by proud grandmother Gigi 
Johnson and big sisters Harper and Tatum 
Johnson. 



EVERY PARISH FAMILY ASKED TO HELP  
WITH OUR UPCOMING PICTORIAL DIRECTORY 

 

St. Mary Basilica Parish printed its last pictorial directory in 2013.  It is now time for us to print a new 
directory of all parishioners.   
 

We request that each family unit helps us in two ways to have an accurate and complete 
directory: 
1. Please make sure that the church office has your correct address, your correct phone number that 

you want listed in the directory, and the names of all individuals of all ages you want listed who 
reside with you.  You may complete this step by calling the church office and going over your info 
with either Regina, Donna or Mary.   

 

2. Please schedule an appointment to have your photograph taken by LifeTouch for our 2018 
directory.  While information will be provided in the directory of every �S�D�U�L�V�K�L�R�Q�H�U�·�V���Q�D�P�H�����D�G�G�U�H�V�V��
and phone number, only those parishioners who have a photograph take will receive a 2018 
Directory.  This directory will be free, and you will also get online access to the directory.  In 
�D�G�G�L�W�L�R�Q�����\�R�X���J�H�W���D���I�U�H�H�����µ���[�������µ���S�R�U�W�U�D�L�W�������2�Q�H���H�[�W�U�D���S�O�X�V�³ if you are a pet lover, please feel free 
to include your pets in the photographs.    

                                                                              
   To schedule your photography session, you may  
A.  Call the church office 601-445-5616 or 5617 
and speak with Regina 
B. Go to the St, Mary Basilica website  
www.stmarybasilica.org and click on the link on the 
homepage to schedule your appointment   
C. Schedule your appointment with a member of 
the Parish Life Commission after the weekend 
Masses�³ they will be by the doors of the Basilica 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call 
the office Monday-Friday, 8:30 am-3:30 pm. 
 

Each photograpy session is only 10 
minutes. These sessions are in the 
O’Connor Family Life Center. 
August 2  Thursday 2-8 pm 
August 3   Friday  2-8 pm 
August 4   Saturday 10 am-4 pm 
August 7   Tuesday 2-8 pm 
August 8   Wednesday  2-8 pm 
August 9   Thursday 2-8 pm 
August 10  Friday  2-8 pm 
August 11  Saturday 10 am-4 pm 



YOU�·RE INVITED TO A POOL PARTY!!! 

 
Please join St. Mary Basilica in celebrating the 

launching of this year’s programs! 
(all 3rd–12th graders invited; you don’t have to be a member of St. Mary)  

 

Sunday, August 12th  
CYO (9-12 grades) – 12 – 2 pm 

JCYO (6-8 grades) & KCYO (3-5 grades) 2-4 pm  
Pool at Ellicott Hill 

(On the corner of Jefferson St. & Wall St.  
Across from the City Auditorium) 

 
�%�U�L�Q�J���\�R�X�U���V�Z�L�P�V�X�L�W�����W�R�Z�H�O�����	���V�X�Q�E�O�R�F�N�������:�H�·�O�O���K�D�Y�H���3�,�=�=�$���	���G�U�L�Q�N�V�� 

Lifeguards will be on duty!  
Please call 601-445-5616 if you have questions. 

 
Don’t forget to bring the release form (back of this flyer) 

signed by your parents. 
We must have it before you can swim! 

 
Follow St. Mary Basilica Youth Programs on Facebook! 



READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday:   Jer 13:1-11; Dt 32:18-21; Mt 13:31-35 
Tuesday: Jer 14:17-22; Ps 79:8, 9, 11, 13;  
 Mt 13:36-43 
Wednesday: Jer 15:10, 16-21; Ps 59:2-4, 10-11, 17-18;  
 Mt 13:44-46 
Thursday: Jer 18:1-6; Ps 146:1b-6ab; Mt 13:47-53 
Friday: Jer 26:1-9; Ps 69:5, 8-10, 14; Mt 13:54-58 
Saturday: Jer 26:11-16, 24; Ps 69:15-16, 30-31, 33-34;  
 Mt 14:1-12 
Sunday: Ex 16:2-4, 12-15; Ps 78:3-4, 23-25, 54;  
 Eph 4:17, 20-24; Jn 6:24-35 

August 3 
Augusta Smith 
 

August 4 
Gigi Johnson 
Thomas Matthews 
Patricia Eidt 
Jarrell Godfrey IV 
Nell Godfrey  

August 1 
Freddie Biglane 
Karen Foley 
Louise Finley 
Thomas Garrity 
Denise Thibodeaux 
Charles Jackson  
 
August 2 
Gary Guido 
Mary Kay Doherty 
Grant Carlton 
Cami Willard  
 

July 29 
Bill Hall 
Margaret Searcy 
Blasé Gaude  
 

July 30 
Daniel Usnik 
Teresa Busby 
Camille Anderson 
Alexis Christian  
 

July 31 
Dottie Echols 
Jacob Smilo 

 

 INTENTION INTENTION DONOR DONOR 

 8:00 a.m. Mass    

Monday, 30 Esther Shaifer (D)  Sonny and Mary Estelle 
Sanguinetti  

 

Tuesday, 31 Gov. William Allain (D)  Father David O’Connor  

Wednesday, 1 Dick Dollar (D)  Pauline Scott  

Thursday, 2 Bernice Berdon (D)  Donna Martello  

Friday, 3 Charles Whitam (D)  Rose Whitam  

Saturday, 4 Communion Service 5:00 p.m. Vigil  
Deceased Loved Ones 

 Pastor and 
Parishioners 

Sunday, 5  
 

10:00 a.m. Sunday  
People of the Parish  

  

MEETINGS THIS WEEK ST. MARY BASILICA 

SUNDAY,  July 29 
 -8:30 a.m. Adult Sunday School, FLC 
               -10:00 a.m.  Mass  
 -11:15 a.m. Gaude Baptism  
 -5:30 p.m. Knights of Columbus 5th Sunday Rosary, KC 
  Hall 
MONDAY, July 30 
 -8:30 a.m.—5:30 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
TUESDAY, July 31 
 -12:30-6:00 p.m. Parish Blood Drive, FLC 
 -6:00 p.m. Yoga, FLC Youth Wing 
WEDNESDAY, August 1 
 -9:00 a.m. QiGong/Tain Chi Chuan. FLC Youth Wing 
THURSDAY, August 2 
FRIDAY, August 3 
 -8:00 a.m. First Friday Mass 
SATURDAY, August 4  STAPLES FOOD DRIVE 
 -4:30 p.m. Individual Reconciliation 
 -5:00 p.m. Mass  
SUNDAY, August 5  STAPLES FOOD DRIVE 
 -8:30 a.m. Adult Sunday School, FLC 
               -10:00 a.m.  Mass  
 -2:00 p.m. Healing Hands / Prayer Shawl Ministry, FLC 

Parishioners, please contact the parish 
office if your birthday is not listed.  
HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

C CLUB STAG BENEFIT 
Friday, August 10, 2018 

6:00 pm-Midnight 
Cathedral School Cafeteria 

Donation $50 
For information or to purchase a ticket, call 
Walt Brown 601-597-6273 or 
Tom Graning 601-807-0585 


